
Friday 18th November 2022

Dear Thomas Fairchild Families,

Re: Anti-Bullying Week

This week was an important one for schools as it was National Anti-Bullying Week. This
year the theme has been Reach Out, which shares the message that, whether in school, at
home, in the community or online, it’s important to reach out to someone you trust if you
need support. More information about this theme can be found on the Anti-Bullying
Alliance website.

Below are details of some of the activities children were involved with this week:

Date Event

Monday 14th November Live Lessons on anti-bullying with BBC Teach

Tuesday 15th November Anti-Bullying Week Assembly - Reach Out!

Wednesday 16th November Odd Socks Day!

Thursday 17th November Votes for School activity - Is it difficult to stand up against
bullying?

Friday 18th November Play in a Day with Konflux Theatre and our fabulous
Friendship Friday

We’ve also shared stories exploring friendship, kindness and acceptance - a selection of
titles are pictured below. The children have been brilliant at discussing these stories and
these important themes.

If you’d like to find out more about the anti-bullying initiative there is some helpful
guidance for parents here. Any other questions, do ask at the school office.

With best wishes,

Matt Trahair
Headteacher

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2022-reach-out
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2022-reach-out
https://www.konfluxtheatre.co.uk/
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/tools-information/advice-and-support/advice-parents-and-carers

